
Dear Fusion DanceWorks Families -  

  

First, I want to say again what I said in March when we were shutdown -- THANK YOU for your support of the studio in 

this crazy season.  Your trust in letting me into your dancer’s life is so humbling, and I am so thankful for all of you. Due 

to the Governor’s most recent proclamation, dance studios are ordered to close until December 10th, effective          

immediately.   

  

As I shared with you when classes began, we knew this was a possibility. I will do everything I can to continue to offer an 

exceptional class experience as we head online. I am so thankful for the learning opportunity I had in the spring, and for 

mentors and friends who’ve shared great tips for curating a great online class experience.   

  

I will continue to teach classes from inside the studio so the dancers will see a familiar space when they log-in for    

classes. Their perspective will be just like they’re in their boxes at the studio, looking at Miss Miranda from the same 

direction and orientation they’re used to. To log-in to classes, parents should enter their Parent Portal. There will be a 

small green camera beside their dancers’ class time - that will take you right to the Zoom! It will be the same link for all 

classes, SO if you log in early, you will just sit in the “waiting room” until it’s time for your class to start.   

  

To get the most out of our online classes, please create a space for your dancer to take class! Ideally, this is an open 

area with no obstacles for them to hit or run into. I know everyone will be using various devices, so try to help your  

dancer set it up so they have the best view possible so I can see them well and they can see me.   

  

Class times may adjust slightly as I help accommodate bus times for after-school kiddos. Any class adjustments will be 

sent out by 2pm on Tuesday. If your dancer’s class time does not work for a 

live online class for any reason, please let me know. There will be material 

uploaded into your Parent Portal to create an on-demand class experience 

for them! 

  

I am moving forward toward studio pictures being held on December 13th 

and our December 19th Winter Show. We will continue working on all of our 

material and making it great for our performance. I’ll keep you posted with 

details and updates as they become available. All updates regarding online 

classes will be posted to the Facebook News & Notes page...Check back    

often! 

  

I deeply thank you for your support during this time. As a small business   

owner your continued dedication to our mission to provide your child with   

invaluable life skills through dance ensures we can continue doing the work 

we do. See you inside our online studio! 

  

My best, 

Miranda Bushaw Beyer 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Installment Tuition Payments Due:   
Nov. 2, Jan. 4, Feb. 1, Mar. 1 
Thanksgiving Break: November 23 - 27 
Costume/Picture Fee Due by: Dec. 1 
ALL Accounts Current: December 11 
Studio Pictures: December 13 
Winter Show: December 19 
Winter Break: Dec. 21 - Jan. 3 
Spring Session Begins: January 4 


